
Staffing Update 
 
I am pleased to announce that starting from September the school will be led by an 
Executive Headteacher Mr. How and a Head of School Miss Dobbie. Mr. How has a lot of 
experience in supporting schools and is looking forward to taking up post in September. 
 
Miss Dobbie was an Assistant Head working at Manor Park and has been successfully 
carrying out a Head of School role at another REAch2 school. She knows Manor Park well 
and the majority of our community will know who Miss Dobbie is especially with her work in 
year 6 over the last four years.  
 
From a personal perspective it is very sad to be saying goodbye to the community under 
these Covid19 times but I am sure we will have an opportunity to say a proper goodbye in 
the new academic year.  
 
Year 5 
An offer to invite Year 5 pupil's back for the final week will be going out on Monday. If you 
wish to have your child back can you email from Monday the class email address at 
ruby@manorpark.bham.sch.uk or topaz@manorpark.bham.sch.uk  
 
Virtual Classroom 
 
We are going to be attempting to set up a virtual classroom next week so your children can 
visually connect with the class teachers and support staff members. Please check your 
emails in order to receive the link. I know fortnightly phone calls have been made and we 
have been connecting however, it would now be good to see your child(ren) before we 
break up for the summer. This in the final week will include meeting their new teacher for 
September.  
 
Well-Being 
 
Another round of well-being calls has been made this week and please note we have many 
avenues to support families with our connections in Birmingham. If you have or are 
experiencing difficulty, financial, food or health please inform the school and we will do our 
best to sign post to specific services. 
 
Stay safe. 
 
Mr. Wilson 
 


